
SAVE OUR YOUTH CAMPAIGN

Dear Prime Minister ,
1. We thank the Labour Government that Changed the Cannabis to Class B  from
    class C drug through our campaign for the sake of the youth and community safety.

2..Prison to be a place of dicipline and training,not an holiday camp (Prisioner to be
    taken out to work twice in a week with special tags and this will reduce crime}as no
    One would like to go back to prison and re offended.And community service encouraged

3.All key workers to be tested of class A & B drug , if found positive ,they should
   Resign {IF there is no customers for drug dealers ,their would be no suppliers {NO
   DRUGS NO CRIME}Enough is enough

4.Police should be trained on how to deal with young people &Families. Searching
   and Imprisonment and having many police on the street and giving drugs to drug
   addicts is  not the solution , but toLove , Listen to the youth of what they really need .

5. Government to invest more on young people by creating  more after School /
    Holiday’s activities and power of descipline to be returned to the parents for family
    Value and Government to work with Faith groups and to provide maximum
    Security for the lives of any witness that came forward against any murderer .
       {COMMUNITY  PARTICIPATION  IS  HIGHLY  NEEDED } THANKS

     NAME___________________________ Address_______________________________
              Signature____________________________  Date__________________________
Please post this form to .Caring Outreach Charity. International House.{ Suite 601}  223 Regent Street,London W1B 2QD
         Caring outreach.....caring for destitute,transforming lives,building and working for safer communities since 1976..
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